
The Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration 
The Senate, 
Parliament House, 
CANBERRA.  ACT. 2600. 
 
 
I am writing emphatically against the decision again to hold a plebiscite for a republic to 
replace the original formation of our government  led by the monarchy under Her Majesty 
The Queen – as has been since Federation. 
 
Please let our decision be clearly known. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
                                 Lars Finke (BEd) 
 

 


